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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

From: Mark Clem
'Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 10:01 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

Date: August 31, 2020

To: Fred Eisenberger
Members of Hamilton City Council

From: Mark Clem
Resident

| am a resident of Kirkendall South neighbourhood and am writing to express my opposition to the City of Hamilton's ptan
to reduce Aberdeen Avenue, between Dundurn Street South and Queen Street, from four lanes to 2 lanes.

| strongly agree with the concern that congestion will cause a number of unnecessary challenges and disruptions along a
street that is critical to providing an efficient flow of traffic through the south west part of the city. Most importantly,children
and vulnerable citizens should not be put at risk by this increased traffic congestion and the likelihood of serious accidents
on neighbourhood streets that are not designed to deal with the volume.

Please listen to the citizens of this neighbourhood and all citizens of the city of Hamilton and scrap
this plan.

Mark Clem



